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February 22, 2020
Recommendation Letter for Gabriella Scholl

[ am pleased to recommend Ms. Gabriella Scholl for a position in your organization. Ms.
Scholl was a student in my basic audio class in fall 2018 and is currently taking my
advanced audio production course. She is currently pursuing a Bachelor of Science
degree in the media production track of Communications Media with a minor in English.

As a student, Ms. Scholl’s work has been very impressive with a 4.0/4.0 GPA. In my
basic audio class, she was one of the very best students earning an ‘A” grade on every
exam, recording project, studio exercise and homework assignment. She demonstrated a
high level of technical skill and a very professional approach to her work. Her attendance
was excellent, and she worked very well in the production team environment. This same
level of performance and commitment have continued in the advanced class that includes
audio theatre, soundscape imagery and music recording. As a result, she is gaining a
solid foundation in the Cubase recording/mixing software and in studio techniques and
practices.

In addition to her course work, Ms. Scholl is active in the department serving as secretary
then president of the Student Film Association. She also contributed as a voice actor in
our audio theater production of Dicken’s A Christmas Carol that was aired by five area
radio stations as part of their holiday programming.

Ms. Scholl has an exceptional academic record and is developing a strong background in
audio production to supplement her work in video. She is very easy to work with and
performs extremely well in the group work needed for media production. I encourage you
to look favorably on her application.

Sincerely,

Mark J. Piwinsky, Ph.D.
Professor and Coordinator — Masters in Strategic Communication




